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Media Advisory

For Immediate Release:

Thursday, June 28, 2018

PUTNAMVILLE, IN – The Indiana Department of Correction will join their volunteer partners, You Yes You! Project, to celebrate the first Daddy Daughter Dance to be held at Putnamville Correctional Facility on Saturday, June 30th, starting at 12:30 p.m.
Media (reporters, photographers, etc.) are welcome to attend should arrive by 11:45 a.m. and must RSVP by 5:00 p.m. ET June 29, 2018 to Joseph Browning at JBrowning@idoc.in.gov.
WHAT:
Daddy Daughter Dance
WHEN:    
Arrive by 11:45 a.m. for screening

Event starts at 12:30 p.m. ET



Saturday, June 30, 2018

WHERE:  
Putnamville Correctional Facility



1946 West U.S. Hwy 40



Greencastle, IN 46135

               

Facility Entry/Exit: The Daddy Daughter Dance is taking place in a secured prison environment, the Putnamville Correctional Facility. Details on approved items for the event can be found at: www.in.gov/idoc/3164.htm
Background
You Yes You! Project empowers girls of incarcerated fathers to achieve their full potential through father daughter dances and mentorship. Over the past three years, founder Erika Sanders has hosted three dances at Indiana prisons, partnering with Goodwill's New Beginnings program to identify men who are committed to completing Goodwill's job-training and placement program who also want to reconnect with their daughters. The Indiana Department of Correction values this chance for the offender population to strengthen ties with their families and increase their opportunities for success upon re-entry. 

[image: image1.png]



EOE


[image: image2.png]